THE TOWN OF SWANSEA
COUNCIL
GENERAL MEETING
APRIL 24, 2023
ATTENDANCE
Mayor Pro Tem Linda Butler
Councilman Michael Luongo
Councilwoman Doris Simmons
Councilman Jerome Williams

ABSENT
Mayor Viola McDaniel

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Pro Tem Linda Butler at the Swansea
Municipal Court, Room 320 West Third Street, Swansea, South Carolina 29160.

All media notifications were sent out and the proper posting at town hall, police
department and the town website.

The town gquorum was met by Council for the General Meeting.

We were led in prayer by Councilwoman Simmons followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance by Councilman Luongo.

Mavyor Pro Tem Linda Butler asked, if there was a consideration for the approval of
the minutes Of March 9" and March 27, 2024. Motion presented by Counciiman
Luongo and second by Councilman Williams.

Motion passed unanimously.

Mayor Pro Tem presented the Second Reading Consideration to Adopt a Town
Ordinance related to Animal Control. Motion presented by Councilman Luongo

and second by Councilwoman Simmons.

Motion passed unanimousily.




-

Mayor Pro Tem shared the First Reading to adopt MASC Local Revenue Services
Programs and Ordinance. Motion presented via Councilwoman Simmons and
second by Councilman Luongo.

Motion passed unanimously.

POLICE REPORT

Chief Earl Williams shared his monthly activities for the month of March 2023.
There was 97 Citations, 10 Traffic Accidents and 51 incidents.
¢ Last month for Grants. Working on two
¢ Body Worn Cameras & In Car Cameras Results by 8 or 9- 2023
e Event Day in Swansea Coming: New Direction for a new generation
Saturday at Swansea High School.
e North Gospel Event on May 13'. Flyers on the Police Board

Police Department had block training for April range qualifications pistol and
patrol rifle all officers participated
¢ Thanked Septic Tank Company. They appreciate what Chief Williams was
doing for the Town of Swansea. Therefore, they wanted to do something
and it started with lunch on range qualification day for the staff.

Mayor Pro Tem asked, if there was a motion to go into Executive Session.
Councilman Luongo presented and second by Councilman Williams.

Motion passed unanimously

There were not any actions taken while in Executive Session. Therefore, the
Mayor Pro Tem asked, if there was a motion to adjourn.

Motion presented by Councilwoman Simmons to adjourn and second by
Councilman Luongo.

Motion passed unanimously.

Respectively Submitted,




